
Monday, January 15th Martin Luther King Day- NO SCHOOL

Thursday, January 18th Parent Re-Enrollment Meeting (3pm)

Friday, January 19th 9th-12th Grade Spirit Stomp Dance (8pm)

Friday, January 19th Early Release Day- Noon Dismissal

Monday, January 22nd Mandatory Senior Graduation Meeting (7pm)

Tuesday, January 23rd Parent Re-Enrollment Meeting (8am)

Wednesday, January 24th 8th Grade Explosive Extravaganza

Wednesday, January 24th Parent Re-Enrollment Meeting (6pm)

Friday, January 26th 9th Grade Capital Trip

Wednesday, January 31st Builder Assembly

Mindful Music Moments
Draper 3 has a new resource for practicing mindfulness. Teachers will be able to incorporate this
music-listening into their Thursday morning meditation time, in connection with the weekly gratitude
journaling and reflection writing. This is a free program accessible to everyone in connection with D3.
Students and parents are welcome and encouraged to access this resource at home as needed.
Go here: Mindful Music Moments - Password: draper3
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https://app.thewell.world/


About the Program:

Imagine an entire school – students, teachers, and administrators – taking time each morning to turn inward
together, and listen to a brief mindfulness prompt and world-class music.

Mindful Music Moments combines mindful & creative prompts with 3 minutes of orchestral, jazz, world, and
new music into 40 weeks of daily audio and video journeys for schools to play over the announcements and
in classrooms.

Program Benefits

Testimonials

Re-enrollment Meetings
It is time for re-enrollment at American Preparatory Academy! This year our re-enrollment meetings will take
place in January instead of March. As with previous years, you will be asked to attend a re-enrollment
meeting prior to completing re-enrollment forms in Skyward for your students. If you plan to have your
student attend APA Draper 3 for the 2024-25 school year, you must attend a meeting and complete
Skyward re-enrollment forms to secure their seat.

Re-enrollment meeting dates are as follows:

● Thursday, January 18th, 3 p.m.
● Tuesday, January 23rd, 8 a.m.
● Wednesday, January 24th, 6 p.m.

Meetings will be held in the D3 multi-purpose room on the 3rd floor. Doors will be locked promptly at start
time and there will be no late admittance. Please plan accordingly. These meetings are mandatory for
ALL families every year. If the re-enrollment process is not completed as outlined, families will need to
enter the lottery on our website (www.americanprep.org) for 2024-25 enrollment. Please email questions to
d3registrar@apamail.org.

-Reminders-

Spirit Stomp Dance
The Spirit Stomp Dance for 9th-12th graders is on Friday, January 19th! The dance will take place after the
boy's basketball game, and will go from 8-9:30 pm. Wear white and other colors that will glow under the
blacklight! Tickets are available at the front office for $5 per person.
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Spirit Week
Spirit week is January 16th - January 19th! This fun week is put on by our senior student council during
winterim which will culminate in an awesome Spirit Assembly. Every day will have a specific theme that
allows for fun attire, so keep an eye out for more information and guidelines we'll be sending out soon! We
encourage all students to participate and have fun, and see if you can even "out-spirit" the staff!
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